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June 17, 2019 

Ms. Kirsten Walli      DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 

Re: Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0087 

 
I am writing in my capacity as counsel for the applicant. 

On behalf of the applicant I can advise the Board that we have reviewed the cost claim 
submitted by VECC with respect to the above noted application and have no objections to 
the amounts claimed. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
 
CC: All Participants 
 


